
Notice of Environmental 
Assessment

As per section s. 126(1) of the Mackenzie Valley Resource 
Management Act, the Mackenzie Valley Environmental 
Impact Review Board (the Review Board) is beginning an 
environmental assessment of the proposed Dezé Energy 
Corporation Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion Project.

Referring authority: Mackenzie Valley Land and Water 
Board

Reasons:  The MVLWB referred this proposed 
development to the Review Board for an environmental 
assessment on the basis that the proposed development 
might have a significant adverse impact on the 
environment and possible public concern.

Development: Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion Project

Location: Akaitcho region and Monfwi Gogha De Niitlee

Developer: Dezé Energy Corporation of Yellowknife, 
Northwest Territories

File Number: EA0708-007

For further information, contact:
Terri Bugg, Environmental Assessment Assistant 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
Box 938, Suite 200  
Scotia Centre, 5102-50th Avenue 
Yellowknife, NT  X1A 2N7
Phone: (867) 766-7062 
Toll-free: 1-866-912-3472  
Fax: (867) 766-7074 
Email: tbugg@mveirb.nt.ca

mveirb.nt.ca


